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May 27, 2016 
 

County Offices Closed for Memorial Day Holiday 

 
All Beaufort County offices, to include Convenience Centers, Library branches, and PALS facilities 
(with the exception of the Lind Brown Outdoor Pool), will be closed on Monday, May 30, 2016, in 
observance of the Memorial Day holiday. Emergency services and law enforcement will remain 
available. All offices will resume normal operating hours on Tuesday, May 31, 2016. 

General Announcement 
Beaufort County, South Carolina 

http://www.bcgov.net/
http://www.bcgov.net/departments/Engineering-and-Infrastructure/solid-waste-and-recycle/convenience-centers.php
http://beaufortcountylibrary.org/
http://www.bcpals.com/

